
From: Mahoney Farrell, Margaret T. <Margaret.MahoneyFarrell@chicagopolice.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 12:28 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Patrick Quinn <patrick.quinn@chicagopolice.org>; Michael Bowen 

<Michael.Bowen@chicagopolice.org>; Robert Long <Robert.Long@chicagopolice.org> 

Subject: Re: Travel for Unit 116 - CPIC 

  

Good afternoon, 

  

I am writing on behalf of Captain Quinn of CPIC, Bureau of Counterterrorism.   

  

Captain Patrick Quinn, Officer Michael Bowen, and Officer Robert Long recently returned from their 

travel to Washington DC where they were attending the National Fusion Center Association (NFCA) 

Conference from 21-25 April 2025.  Their expenses were paid for with UASI grant funding.  They did not 

receive any honoraria. 

  

  

Thank you, 

P.O. Maggie Mahoney 

Unit Secretary-CPIC 

Bureau of Counterterrorism 

Chicago Police Department 

312-745-6191 (bell) 

0308 (pax) 

  

 


